
Post-Doc position in Biomedical Optics 

 

The Medical Laser Center Lübeck (MLL) GmbH offers a post-doc position for a 

Physicist/Engineer in Biomedical Optics  

for research and development in the fields of Optical Coherence Tomography (OCT), Endoscopy and Intravital 
Microscopy. 

Both methods hold great promise for intravital imaging at high resolution for biomedical research and diagnostics 
in pneumology, ophthalmology, and dermatology. 

The applicant should develop and apply of novel multimodal imaging technology for visualizing cellular processes 
in living tissues within a small interdisciplinary group. These technologies shall be applied in small animals and in 
clinical diagnosis. 

The MLL GmbH is a non-profit research and development company for optical technologies and laser medicine on 
the BioMedTec science campus Lübeck. Together with the Institute of Biomedical Optics of the University of Lübeck 
the MLL has evolved into an active international center in OCT. Besides the MLL, two OCT groups at the University 
of Lübeck and three companies are now engaged in the development of OCT technology and devices.  

The candidate should hold a PhD in Physics, Engineering or Computer Science. He/she should be highly dedicated 
and should be willing to lead a small interdisciplinary team. We expect skills in image processing, microscopy and 
optics. 

The salary will be paid according to TVöD. The Medical Laser Center seeks to increase the percentage of female 
scientists and encourages female candidates to apply. In cases of similar quantification, competence and specific 
achievements women will be considered in equal terms within the legal framework. Handicapped candidates with 
equal qualification will be given preference.  
 

Application comprising a motivation letter and cv should be send until the end of August to 

Dr. Gereon Hüttmann 

gereon.huettmann@uni-luebeck.de  

+49 451 3101 3206 

www.mll-luebeck.com  
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